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Newsletter  
29 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
I’m delighted that we have all our class bubbles open again and the children are enjoying being back with 
their teachers and classmates. Although the Autumn weather is being very kind – please remember that 
the weather will soon be colder and wetter and we will be spending more time outside at lunch and break 
time than we did pre-Covid. Please make sure you send your children in suitable wet weather clothing.  
 
Tomorrow we say goodbye to Mrs Smith and Mrs Lonsdale in our school office who are off to pastures 
new. I’m sure you will all join me in thanking them for their dedicated service to the children and families 
of MMPS and wishing them all the best for the future. We are in the process of recruiting and I will 
introduce our new staff to you soon.  
 
Thank you to those of you who are isolating at home and are using the SeeSaw app with your child. Please 
remember that if your child is isolating at home we expect them to continue their learning on the See Saw 
app. This will make sure they are not too far behind with their learning when they re-join their class 
bubble.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Lorriane Martin 
Headteacher 
 


